
Pana High School 
Report to the Board of Education​
​  
January, 2025 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​
​  

●​ 9th Grade​ 123​  
●​ 10th Grade​ 96​  
●​ 11th Grade ​ 98​  
●​ 12th Grade​ 89​  
●​ Totals​ ​ 406​  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 
PHS Happenings: 
As of 1/31 we will be fully staffed at PHS for the first time in 4 years! 
 
In addition to the Teacher Pathway program we are working with OKAW to make our 
Co-op classes more relevant to future student careers.  We are looking to pair an 
instructional class with the appropriate employment, i.e. a welding student with 
employment putting those skills into practice.  It will allow students to earn certifications 
in areas of interest.  As part of the program we will be hosting an informational meeting 
for employers and the trade unions to inform them of the new program. 
 
Semester 1 grades are final.  Transcripts have been updated to reflect student progress 
toward graduation.  The transcripts are being reviewed to ensure successful completion 
of high school.  Credit recovery is also being offered and recommended to the 
appropriate students. 
 
The scheduling process for next year is in the early phases.  A tentative Master 
Schedule is prepared.  Ms. Tackett has visited all Enrichment classes to review 4 year 
plans.  Ms. Tackett will begin meeting with every student in February to present options 
and  assist with course selection. 
 
 
The January First National Bank Senior-of-the-Month was: Alexis Hubner 
 
CKH Character Trait Students of the Month: 
Freshmen: Alyssa Pieper 
Sophomore: Ryan Foster 
Junior: Kamden Temmen 
Senior: Landon Meadows 
Staff: Tim Eddy 
 
The January WMKR Radio Students-of-the-Month are: 
 Freshman: Adalyn Blodgett 
Sophomore: Tyson Mizuer 
Junior: Madyx Angel 
Senior: Brayden Carlson 
 
 


